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The break has been repaired; however,
the boil order remains in effect for the
below listed houses until lab tests
come back negative.

 

There is a water main break at Hillcrest
and Hazel. You may experience a loss of
pressure. If the water pressure in the main
drops below a certain level, a boil order will
be initiated as a precautionary measure to
only those residents affected. Public Works
will place a Boil Order Notice on your door only IF you are affected. If you do not receive a
notice, you are NOT affected.

UPDATE:
A Boil Order has been issued for ONLY the below listed addresses:
1501 Laurel Ct
1503 Laurel Ct
1504 Laurel Ct
718 Hillcrest
720 Hillcrest
722 Hillcrest
724 Hillcrest
726 Hillcrest
735 Hillcrest
1722 Hazel Ct
1724 Hazel Ct
1726 Hazel Ct
1727 Hazel Ct
1729 Hazel Ct
1731 Hazel Ct
1733 Hazel Ct

https://www.sleepyhollowil.org/publicworks/page/water-main-break-updated2


Please follow the information on the notice that was posted on your door.

 

 


